
Wednesday, 20th September 2017 

Dear Families, 

NEWSLETTER – Week 10, Term 3 
Learning Management Business Reform (LMBR) 

LMBR will provide: 

 Better definition and reporting on services. 

 A unique and secure student registration number and single 

source of up-to-date information about our students. 

 Better tracking of important health, well-being and emergency 

contact information. 

Our school will ‘go live’ on Monday 16th October, so we’ll need to 

give all staff (especially in the office) time to adjust to the new 

software.    

 

Train excursion  

Last Wednesday students from Room 2 caught the train to Werris 

Creek, visited the museum and had lunch in the park. They are 

learning about different kinds of transport people use and the 

students were even allowed to meet the train driver and sound the 

train’s horn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kinfolk Student Cafes (KSC) for students and staff 

We will be encouraging regular lunch orders every Friday for students 

and staff. Please contact Lisa Davis on 0434 368 267 for more info or 

visit their website; http://kinfolkstudentcafes.com.au/ Orders can be 

purchased on your smart phone via their app or we can ring through 

the orders and they will be delivered to the school.   

 

GS Kidd School Charity Golf Day 

Last Sunday our P&C organised and ran a very successful charity golf 

day for our school. Thank you to Bec and Brad Gander, Beck Dridan, 

Mick and Erin Edmunds, Craig and Anna Hannaford, Mal and Carrie 

Leader, Bill and Katrina King, Karen and Lindsay Mainey and Kath 

Lord for ensuring the day ran smoothly. The funds will be used to 

purchase outdoor equipment for our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winning team included Des Hatch, Angelo 
(Downer), Casey Hatch, Paul Jaeger shown with 
Bec Gander. 

Katrina, Heathy, Bec, Karen, Jock, 
Beck and Kath having a well-earned 
rest! 

Lucy, Heath, Jock, Ethan, Kate, Charlotte, 
Alyssa, Jessica and Jamie enjoying a get 
together. 

Mal and Bill on BBQ duty! 

http://kinfolkstudentcafes.com.au/


Sensory garden 

Last week, our students had to work extra hard in the sensory garden. 

They had to fill the three raised garden beds (installed by Graham 

Law from Gordon Barry and Co) with the rocks donated by Mackellar 

Excavations. A special thank you to our older students who have 

given up their recess and lunch times to complete all the jobs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual verification meetings 

Every year School Learning Support Teams in partnership with families 

monitor the progress of children and young people who have 

additional support needs to ensure they are learning effectively and 

making adequate progress. Our meetings will be held on 10/10/17. 

 

DATES  

Garden working bee & BBQ – Friday 22nd September from 11am 

Dance eisteddfod – GS Kidd students 22/09/17 from 1:30pm  

Term 4 commences – Monday 9th October  
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Dakoda Nean – welcome to your new school! 


